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	The	Government	has	said	that	places	of	worship	must	be	
closed	for	public	worship	from	Thursday	5th	November	2020.	

During	this	2nd	lockdown	churches	can	only	open	for	
independent	prayer,	service	broadcasCng	and	funerals.	

In	order	that	INDEPENDENT	PRAYER	can	take	place:	
•  Face	coverings	must	be	worn.	
•  Test	and	trace	details	must	be	provided.	
•  	A	COVID-19	risk	assessment	has	taken	place.	
•  Cleaning,	hand	cleansing	and	hygiene	procedures	

are	in	place.	
•  All	reasonable	steps	to	help	everyone	maintain	a	

2m	distance	are	in	place.	


